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Editorial Note – July 2025 

It gives us immense pleasure to present the July 2025 issue of e-
Palaash, the official e-newsletter of ICFAI University Jharkhand. 
This edition brings together an inspiring blend of industry 
collaborations, academic achievements, cultural celebrations, 
workshops, webinars, and much more—reflecting how our 
University continues to engage meaningfully with industry, society, 
the economy, while upholding strong values and ethics. 

As the monsoon sets in and cool breezes bring a spirit of renewal, 
we invite our cherished readers to enjoy this edition—a glimpse of 
the exciting journey ahead. We truly value the affection our readers 
extend to every issue, and we are delighted to once again share a 
vibrant collection of contributions from our faculty, scholars, and 
students—offering a compelling platform for innovation, creativity, 
and academic discourse. 

We remain steadfast in our commitment to high-quality education, 
holistic growth, and ethical grounding. Our students’ recent 
achievements in sports, speech competitions, cultural showcases, 
and extracurricular activities highlight the breadth of talent and 
enterprise within our community. We also extend heartfelt 
appreciation to our PhD scholars, whose dedication to research 
continues to enrich our academic environment and elevate the 
University’s scholarly standing. 

At ICFAI, we believe that while there is no single formula for 
success, it is effort, innovation, and fresh ideas that pave the way 
forward. With our unique blend of knowledge cultivation and real-
world application, we remain confident of ICFAI’s enduring place 
under the pedagogic sun. 

We congratulate every contributor—faculty members, scholars, and 
students—for their valuable inputs that continue to make e-Palaash 
bloom further in the academic landscape. 

Warm regards, 

 

Happy Reading! 

— Editor-in-Chief, e-Palaash 

 


